Boston, Bob (UTC) 77(“‘ }Ll 3 5 L]’ 7

From: Forrestiones <forrestj@co.skagit.wa.us>

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 1:49 PM

To: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Cc: christine. Adams@dot.gov; Paul A. Randall-Grutter; Dan Berentson
Subject: Blanchard Quiet Zone LOI

Bob,

This email is to officially rescind our Letter Of Intent dated September 22, 2014, addressed to the Associate
Administrator for Safety of the Federal Railroad Administration.

Skagit County has decided to re-evaluate this proposed quiet zone and compare risk index numbers to ensure
we are addressing the needs and application of the supplemental safety measures at the crossing locations.

When our evaluation is complete, we may re-issue our Letter of Intent for a Quiet Zone in the Blanchard
Crossing areas.

Thank you for your help and time, and we look forward to working with you soon.

Forrest Jones / Skagit County Public Works
1800 Continental Place Mount Vernon, WA 98273
Transportation Programs Manager / Lead Bridge Inspector
W: 360-419-3423 / Cell: 360-708-8627




